

EGLISE DU CHRIST AU CONGO « Disciples du Christ »

B. P. 178 - Tel. 23.14

MBANDAKA, République Démocratique du Congo

September 7, 1966-

No. 1.264/SGE/66

Bureau du Secrétaire Général

Dr. Z.K. Matthews World Council of Churches 150, route de Ferney 1211 Geneva, 20, Switzerland

Dear Dr. Matthews,

I am referring to the visit I made to you while attending the recent World Conference on Church and Society and would like to thank you very much for your kindness.

Surely the moment was not propitious for a broad talking and I did understand how difficult it was to undertake such an attempt. But my hope is to pass through your office when I will be on my way to the United States of America next February. I am convinced to believe that you will be in order to deal with me about our common problems.

I would like also to express my deep appreciation of all that was done and provided to us during our stay in Geneva last July. Please be my interpreter to say my warmth thanks to all the WCC Staff. Many thanks.

Sincerely yours,

Rev. Jean B. Bokeleale

JBB:ps

Passed a photo-copy to My Fischer